
From: Juliet Gardner  
Sent: 18 November 2022 12:05 
To: Patrick Marfleet 
Subject: 2022/2255/P Children's Cancer Centre 
 
Dear Mr Marfleet 
I am deeply concerned about GOSH Children’s Cancer Centre building plans 
and the effect any such work would have on the local area, particularly on 
traffic and pollution.   
GOSH’s plans for all the heavy lorries etc to access the site from Great 
Ormond’s Street would put further stress on the neighbouring streets and 
Queen’s Square.  It could also cause worse jams along the ‘rat run’ from the 
south end of Herbrand Street into Coram Street. 
GOSH should expand on a new site rather than develop into skyscrapers at its 
present site. 
Yours sincerely 
Juliet Gardner  
Flat 9, 48 Coram Street, WC1N 1HE 
 
 
 


